
 
IƻǎǎΩǎ Get Together 
MARCS is organizing another get together at IƻǎǎΩǎ Steak and Sea House 
in Murrysville.  This will be a social event to include family and friends.  
All are welcome. Thank you  Herb Hayweiser for contacting  IƻǎǎΩǎ to get 
things moving. This ȅŜŀǊΩǎ gathering will be for all MARCS members and 
guests, and a tentative date has been set for April 7th, pending RSVPs 
from club members.  Meals will be ordered from IƻǎǎΩǎ regular menu, 
and everyone is responsible for paying  for their own check. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dave Brodak will be gathering the RSVPs for this event.  Please contact 
him at his email address (slopo2@comcast.net), or his cell phone of 724-
757-5640, and let him know the number of people who will be attending.   
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Useful Links 

When: January 11th, 2018  @ 7:30 pm 

Murrysville Community Center 

*** Meetings held 2nd Thursday of each month *** 

Where: 

Club Reminders 
 

Flight Times:  

Å SUNDAY - 12:00 

Noon until dark. 
  

ÅOTHER DAYS - 

10:00 A.M. until dark 
 

ÅFor quiet electric park 

flyers or unpowered 

aircraft only: 

Permitted Flying 

Hours - 8:00 A.M. 

until dark, seven days 

a week.  

IƻǎǎΩǎ requires a headcount for this 
event so that they can assign the 
appropriate number of servers so 
everything runs smoothly.  Although 
there is a fair amount of time before 
this event, ǿŜΩŘ like to get an 
accurate headcount as soon as 
possible. 

mailto:slopo2@comcast.net
mailto:slopo2@comcast.net
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http://www.wunderground.com/cgi-bin/findweather/getForecast?query=saltsburg,+pa
https://www.facebook.com/MARCSPGH
http://www.hosss.com/
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Club and AMA Dues: 

Just a reminder that it is time to pay your 2018 club membership dues, and also 
renew your AMA.   Club dues are $20 for current members, and can be paid at the 
monthly meetings.  If you ŎŀƴΩǘ make the meetings, you can pay our President, 
Walt Greene.  Contact Dave Brodak if you need ²ŀƭǘΩǎ address. 
 

Decemberõs Monthly Meeting: 

Denny Pollock brought in his "backyard fun glider" he likes to fly at home & 
entertain the neighborhood kids. This is the Hobby King Night Walrus electric 
powered full-house glider that looks like a Christmas tree when lighted. It is 
powered with a 2200 mAh 3S battery that provides approximately 20 minutes of 
power/glide flight with the lights off, & approximately 15 minutes with the lights 
on. He likes to fly it on the farm adjoining his property & around the neighborhood 
as the neighborhood kids all like to see the moving lights in the dusk skies. With 
having FLAPS, the glider can be flown very slow with minimal THROTTLE. Denny 
picked this up as a PNP (plug 'n play, only needs Rx & battery) from Hobby King's 
New Years Day Sale last year for $99. 



Wintertime Projects  

*****  Wintertime Repairs/Upgrades *****  
  
  Now that winter has arrived, there is time to 
start going over all your planes to determine 
what needs fixed, modified, or upgraded. 
Personally, I believe the landing gear area is a 
primary concern for most pilots as field 
conditions change. In the spring, rain, weeds, 
winter humps & bumps, can ruin a day's outing 
with damaging/destroying your landing gear. A 
lot of planes have wire LG that is definitely 
subject to bending on a not-so-smooth landing 
or cause the plane to nose-over or veer sharply 
that may cause serious damage. 
  
I found that the road signs  (Photo 1) that the 
state & municipalities use is a very strong 
tempered aluminum, yet thin enough to keep 
weight quite low. It will flex nicely & acts like a 
shock-absorber with its degree of flex. I have 
made over 50 of these landing gears of varying 
dimensions per each particular plane that have 
really worked nicely. 
  
The first step is to make a template with a 
manila folder or manila sheet. Each planes' 
fuselage will vary in width & prop size will 
determine the length of the LG legs. The o/a LG 
width can be widened or narrowed for 
applicable strength determined by the weight 
of the plane. 

Photo 1 

A huge ά¢Ƙŀƴƪ You ά goes out to Denny Pollock for suppling the following article for 
everyone to enjoy.  Remember, if you have something  you would like to share with 
all members, Dave Brodak accept articles and photos for inclusion in the monthly 
newsletter. 
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Wintertime Projects  
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The template is drawn dimensionally from an existing LG & marked for bends & 
angles measured with a protractor (Photo 2 and 3). The template is laid on the sign 
& outline scribed (Photo 4 and 5).   

Photo 2 Photo 3 

Photo 4 Photo 5 
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Wintertime Projects  

Photo 6 

Photo 7 

Photo 8 

Then a piece of aluminum angle is clamped to 
the sign scribe marks & I use a Thermal 
Dynamics Cutmaster 60A Plasma Cutter to 
quickly cut the aluminum (Photo 6 and 7). Once 
the pieces are cut, all the edges are dressed off 
to remove the aluminum slag & smoothen 
(Photo 8).  


